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RESPONSE 

The original Department of Defence submission to the Senate Standing Committee for 

Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade inquiry into the use of the antimalarial drugs mefloquine 

and tafenoquine by the Australian Defence Force stated that the evaluation of tafenoquine for 

the treatment of malaria was from 2001 to 2002 (pp. 20, 21).  

This was recorded incorrectly - the correct date range is from 2000 to 2001.  

The date is correctly stated in the Defence supplementary submission (p. 8).  
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